

July Newsletter

Hello, Hello, Hello,

It is nice to see the good weather at last. Hope everyone is enjoying the summer. Plenty of barbeques, vacation and family time.

Well another bad result in Europe for Rangers, one that we did not expect. Maybe it is for the best, we may have got a real hammering. I guess it is going to take a long time to get the new players accustomed to the weather, fish suppers and pies but we must have faith and give the new manager a chance.

On the positive note, the club has been a buzz lately, thanks mainly to the "Ranger's Idol" being such a success due to Danny Mills and his team. He has put his heart and soul into it. Dave Borgen and Dave McDowell made a very generous donation to the success of the Rangers Idol. Thanks to both Dave's. The contestants with their talent and devotion have entertained us over the past few weeks.

Our past president, Stuart McFarlane, had a Jack and Jill at the club last week. We all had a great time. Lots of good food, fun and games. That is what keeps the club going so please everyone if you want to rent the hall or someone you know, please keep us in mind. (Booking forms behind bar. Just ask the barman).

As was mentioned in the last newsletter, the club has two tickets for the Director's Box at Ibrox. The tickets are \$10.00 each. Get your ticket soon. The tickets are donated from John Mitchell, one of our long time members, Thank you John.

Bar staff is needed badly. If you have your smart serve or want to get it, the club will pay for it. Dave Borgan and his son Lucky have applied for same.

Please take note that as the Ranger's Idol Final falls on the last Sunday of this month, there will be no meeting in July. The next meeting will be held on Sunday, August 27, 2017 @ 2:30 p.m.

My wife Anne, (First Lady), and I will be heading off to Bonnie Scotland on August 23^{-d} to attend my niece's wedding, so I won't be able to make the August meeting. Fraser Wilson, Vice

President will conduct the meeting on Sunday, August 27, 2017 @ 2:30 p.m

You can pick up a copy of your newsletter from the bar if you don't have an email address on record. Time to drop in for a pint and have a chat with the barman.

Hope this newsletter finds you all in the best of health, WATP.

Cheers,

Alex Morrison

Sick and Visiting

Best wishes for full recoveries go out to Ian Seddn, Jim Sloss and Sammy Murdoch who have all come through recent surgeries.

Events

Idol Final: As Alex mentioned this has been a huge success for the club, Danny Mills has done an outstanding job along with all the entrants and their supporters! The final is this Sunday the 30th get to the club for what is sure to be a great afternoon.

Club Picnic: August 13th at Heart Lake (Hilldale site) 12:30 start see Gordon Brown to confirm attendance.

Rib Fest: August 26th at the Club \$25 for the full meal and our pal Joe Cully spinning the tunes, Scott Allan will sort you out with tickets.

Golf Tournament: Save the date Sept 3rd @ Glen Eagles full details at the club in the next few days.

Matches

Aug 6th @ 8:30 am Motherwell vs Rangers Aug 12th @ 10:00 am Rangers vs Hibs

Aug 19th @10:00 am Rangers vs Hearts Aug 27th @10:00 am Ross County vs Rangers

Last Man Standing

I have attached a PDF from Myles that explains the rules and format of this new pool. Copies are at the club.

Legion Update

Our friends at 609 branch on Queen Street are in need of bar staff as well, all shifts from Monday to Sunday, talk to Scott Allen for more details.

Keep checking our great website for details on all the events, we will also be updating the Facebook page regularly.

Stephen - NDM